
 

February 13, 2015 
 
Dear Dr Schatz, 
 
I am writing to extend my congratulations on the acceptance of your manuscript 
entitled “Gender, aging & carework in East and Southern Africa: A review” to be 
published in Global Public Health.  
 
We are pleased to have this article and will look forward to your future 
submissions.   
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Richard Parker 
Editor-in-Chief 
 


